
      

           
 

        PUBLIC NOTICE  
TEANECK BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 
July 10, 2024 Regular Public Meeting Rescheduled  

 
New Meeting Date - Wednesday, July 17, 2024  

 
                                  
In accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, P.L. 1975 c 231, the Teaneck Board of 
Education’s regularly scheduled public meeting for July 10, 2024 is being rescheduled. The 
new date for the rescheduled Regular Public meeting will be on Wednesday, July 17, 2024 at 
8pm virtually. The Zoom link to join the meeting will be posted on the school district website 
before the start of the meeting. Formal action will be taken.   
 
If you have any questions in regards to this notice, please contact the Board office at 201-833-
5527 during regular business hours from 8:30-4:30pm.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Haqquisha Q. Taylor 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
 
 
   


